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This proposed gun control legislation will not make anyone safer and will cost the 

State a fortune to fight (and lose) in Court. The people committing violent crimes in 

Oregon are, overwhelmingly, repeat offenders--you should put them back in jail 

where they belong and leave the rest of us alone. I strongly oppose this legislation.  


